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	Southeastern

Society of Oral and

Maxillofacial Surgeons


Welcome! 
Thank you for your interest in becoming a member of SSOMS. Please complete the application for membership
 in the Southeastern Society of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeons and return it to our office with the provisional dues of $275.00. 
We are truly looking forward to having you join our organization and being an active, participating member. 
Once the application process is complete, you have three years to be examined by the Credentials and Membership 
Committee at the SSOMS annual meeting, which is usually held in April or May. A list of annual meetings for the next 
few years is on the website. 
The 67th SSOMS annual meeting will be held May 3-7, 2017. You may still attend the meeting if your application 
is not complete by having a SSOMS member sponsor you. 
If you have any questions or if there is any way in which I can assist you with the application process, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Sincerely yours, 
Hank Holderfield 
J. W. (Hank) Holderfield Executive Director 
4850 Golden Parkway • Suite B-417 • Buford, Georgia 30518 • (770)271-4483 • Fax (770)271-0634 • � HYPERLINK http://www.ssoms.org ��www.ssoms.org�








